
Important information for passengers of the
flights HY9616, HY9615, HY9620, HY9619

2021 14 September

On September 14, 2021, due to a technical fault of the A-320 aircraft, the departure
time of Uzbekistan Airways Express flights was changed. 

On the part of «Uzbekistan Airways» JSC, measures are currently being taken to
organize the necessary services for passengers, including the provision of a hotel,
rebooking for a new flight. 

«The airline will promptly inform all passengers about any changes», – said the
information service of «Uzbekistan Airways» JSC.
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